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HAPPY 4th OF JULY!  
Happy Fishtival! 

DIAL BEFORE YOU DIG! 

Construction season is 
here. If you are planning on 
doing digging or any con-
struction please call us for 
free locate. We require a 2 
day notice to locate before 
you start your digging pro-
ject (907)246-3403 

NEW LOCATION? 

Call the BBTC Office in ad-
vance for service and line ex-

tension requests. 

Also remember to run inside 
wiring for phone when you 

run power 

July 2022 

Newsletter 

News for Bay Cable Vision, Inc. 

REMINDER the Cable TV network will be discontinued on August 1, 

2022. All Cable TV customer accounts will be terminated and services 

will be disconnected. 

News for Bristol Bay Telephone Cooperative, Inc. 

1. As of July 1st, 2022 if you have not sent in an application for your new

DSL service plan your account has been defaulted to a similar plan of da-

ta usage.

2. The Board of Directors were happy to be able to award scholarships to

all of the individuals that applied. Congratulations to all of the 2022
Scholarship recipients!

3. Bristol Bay Telephone Cooperative will be hosting a Customer Appreci-

ation event during Fishtival. We will announce all of the details regarding 
this event prior to Fishtival weekend.

News for Bristol Bay Cellular Partnership

1. We have been made aware that our Roaming services have been 

inactive due to changes outside of our service area. All customers who 

are on our cellular roaming plan will receive a separate notice including 
further detail and options for their current plans.
2. We sincerely apologize for Cellular issues that customers have been 
experiencing in many of our service areas. We are working towards 
upgrades on our cellular network that we anticipate will be completed by 
Spring of 2023
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